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September 11, 2019 
 
TO:  H. Sam Orth, III, Director, Department of Technology 

CC:  Pamela H. OGrady, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

  Rick Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

From:  Rick A. Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

Through: Gwen Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, Department of Technology 

SUBJECT: Award Letter for DOT/VMWARE HARDWARE, SOFTWARE, PARTS CONTRACT – 

RFQ 012824 

The Department of Technology (DoT) through utilization of a Request for Proposal process, received 

three proposals in response to RFQ012824 to establish a Purchasing Agreement (PA) to purchase 

VMware, hardware, software, and parts. The proposed contract will provide for the purchase of VMware 

Catalog listed for City of Columbus information technology infrastructure services.  The City may 

purchase any item(s) or group of like item(s) in the catalog and/or price list from the successful bidder 

after a purchase order for the listed items issued.  The proposed contract will be in place through June 30, 

2021. The Department of Technology is recommending that award be made to the bidder, CDWG as they 

had the highest average score between three independent RFP response reviewers.  

 

VENDOR Average Score 
(Out of 100) 

COMMENTS 

CDWG 84  

Dell 76  

Link 28  

 

 


